
3rd  Sunday in Ordinary Time - 27th  Janaury 2019
Recently Deceased 

Anthony Martin 

Michael Andrew Byrne 

Anniversaries 

Edward & Mary Healy 

Christina Bowman 

Albert Walsh 

John & Mary Goodwin 

Maurice & Ellen Corcoran 

Donal O'Connell

Anne Heslin

Claire Byrne 

Margaret Duffy 

Val & Teresa Finnigan 

Paddy Browne 

Mary Fay 

Brian & Alan Banks 

Franco Chiozzi-Millelire 

Deirdre Deegan 

Robert & Siveen Healy 

Michael Ryan 

Noreen Gunn  

 MASS TIMES THIS WEEK
Daily Mass Monday  to Friday 9.30am

Saturday 10.00am 

Vigil Mass Saturday 6.30pm Sunday Massses
10.00am & 11.30am      

     Tuesday Divine Mercy Holy hour takes place
each week  from 3pm to 4pm      Daily

Adoration takes place on Monday from 7pm to
9pm , Tuesday, Wednesday & Thursday from

10.00am to 11.00am . Friday from 10.00am to
4.30pm ( Benidiction on 1st Friday after 9.30am
Mass ) Saturday 10.30 am to 11.30am Sunday

3pm to 4pm 

 Booking of Anniversary 
Masses Please give a 
minimum of at  least one to 
two  months notice if 
possible to avoid 
dissapoinment as masses 
get booked up very quickley
you can book up to the end 
of 2019 at moment 

Baptisms take place here on
the 1  st   & 3  rd   Sunday of each

month if you wish to book in
your child for baptism please

call to Room 1 in Parish
Center between 11 and

11.30am on the 1  st   or 3  rd

Sunday of the month.

Booking Dates 

February

3  rd   & 17  th   

March 

3  rd   & 17  th   

 Sincere thanks to all who have 
returned their Christmas Dues 

envelopes  can  be  placed  in
safes  at  back  of  church  or
handed  into  the  Sacristry  or
Parish Office.

The Jude's mens shed has 
recommenced in St Jude's GAA 
Club and now offers Indoor Bowling
as part of their activities.

Internet help for seniors continues as usual, 
phone,tablet or laptop

Candlemas Day – Saturday 2nd February 
– Candles will be blessed before the 
10am Mass if you wish to leave candles 
in to be blessed please ensure you leave 
them in before 9.45 am on Saturday – 
Candles can be purchased during  the 
week from the Parish office price 2 euro 
each these candles will be blessed at our
Mass on Sat morning and can be picked 
up in parish office after Masses on 
Sunday morning or during the following 
week.

Feast of St Blaize- Sunday 3rd Feb 
as this year feast day falls on a 
Sunday  the  blessing of throats is 
deferred to  Monday 4th February 
after the 9.30am Mass 

Bishop Shanahan National 
School Enolement for Junior 
Infants  for September 2019 
take place during the month of 
January please contact school 
for details - 4508449

Seeking Volunteers for Healthy Ageing Research 
at Trinity College Dublin

Researchers in Trinity College Dublin Institute of 
Neuroscience are looking for volunteers to take 
part in an exciting new study examining how 
grip strength training programmes influence 
various types of learning and could provide 
benefits for the brain as we age. We are looking 
for 50 healthy adults over the age of 66 who are 
right-handed. Participation involves 
approximately 8 hours commitment over the 
course of 4 weeks, with a short follow-up one 
month later. If you are interested in finding out 
more, please email Eimile Holton, School of 
Psychology Trinity College Dublin 
at eholton@tcd.ie or call 085-8245898.

DUBLIN DIOCESEAN PILGRIMAGE TO  
KNOCK 140 ANNIVERSARY OF KNOCK 
SHRINE – WE ARE HOPING TO RUN A 
DAY PILGRIMAGE TO KNOCK ON 
SATURDAY 27TH APRIL ALONG WITH 
ST PIUS X PARISH AND ST JOSEPH'S 
TERENURE IF YOU WOULD BE 
INTERESTED IN TRAVELLING WITH 
PARISH GROUPS PLEASE LET PARISH 
OFFICE KNOW  ASAP SO WE CAN 
DETERMINE NO OF BUSES AND CAN 
BOOK HOTELS FOR FOOD ETC.

Tallaght Choral Society presents Maurice 
Duruflé – Requiem  & Francis Poulenc – 
Gloria. Friday 1st Feb 8pm Whitefriar St 
Carmelite Church tickets 15.00 available 
at door or  www.tallaghtchoral.ie

Legion of Mary One Day Conference on 
Mary DCU All Hallows Campus 
Drumcondra Saturday 2nd Feb 9.30 to 
5pm cost 20.00 (light lunch incl) 

Contact Liam 086 8888918 or Mary 
087 2256833 email 
catholicconferencedublin@gmail.com 

Our Taize Mass for January will take 
place this Sunday 27th January at 
7.30pm Please use the Rossmore 
entrance Celebrant Fr Paddy ( White 
Fathers) 

Our Next Baptism Course for parents of
all children to be baptised here during 
February will take place on Monday 
28th January at 8pm in Room 1 in 
Parish Centre 

      Parish Office open Mon to Fri 8.30am to 1pm & after all Masses on Sun Morning Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net   www.stjudesparish.net  ph 4600127
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